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MEMORANDUM TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Councilmembers 

MEMORANDUM FROM:  Bryant Powell, City Manager 

SUBJECT: Public Hearing for the Fourth Amendment to the Economic 

Development Agreement between the City of Apache 

Junction and Mehmood Mohiuddin. 

 

BACKGROUND 

On February 18, 2009, the City of Apache Junction entered into an economic development 

agreement with Mehmood Mohiuddin as owner of the Hitching Post restaurant. In May 2009, 

October 2013, and June 2014, the agreement was updated with its First, Second, and Third 

Amendments respectively. 

A public hearing is being held to allow comments on the proposed fourth amendment. 

RECOMMENDATION 

Staff respectfully recommends the city council, upon conclusion of the related public hearing, 

approve the fourth amendment to this economic development agreement. 

 


